
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
3 September 2024 | Excellence in Learning, Leadership for Life

AWARDS & EARLY YEARS GRADUATION CEREMONY 2024

Page 1

Greetings from the Management.

Principal’s Award
Bhavaanii Poongundran

Dhiya Saadhana Vikneswaran
Siew Qi Bin

Sports Excellence Award
Ghaneesha A/L Vignesh

Outstanding Checkpoint Exam Award
Sharlujah Vivekananda

Cheah Khan Ling

Early Years Graduates
Choy Yi Qi

Kalkinn Patmanathan
Lilian Zhao

Sarah Fatima
Shanita Hasan

On 30 August 2024 (Friday), Imperial International School hosted our exciting
Awards & Early Years Graduation Ceremony in the Multi-Purpose Hall. The
event was a celebration of our students’ achievements and the milestone
graduation of our youngest learners.

The ceremony kicked off with an inspiring speech by Principal, Ms Yau Sook
Fun, who applauded the students' dedication and growth. The awards segment
saw students honoured for excellence in academics, leadership, and
extracurricular activities, with enthusiastic cheers from the audience.

A heart-warming moment followed as our Early Years graduates, dressed in
caps and gowns, proudly received their certificates. Their excitement marked the
start of their educational journey.

We extend our deepest thanks to the teachers, staff, and organising committee
for making this event a success. 

Special thanks to the parents for their continued support. 

Congratulations to all award recipients and graduates—your accomplishments
are a source of pride for our entire school!
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merdeka message from the deputy principal

Photo credits: MEGA Wedding Planner, Ipoh

As we come together to celebrate the 67th anniversary of Malaysia's independence, I am filled with pride and gratitude for
the unity and diversity that define our nation. This year, we embrace the national theme, Malaysia Madani: Jiwa Merdeka,
which reminds us of the values that shape our identity—compassion, respect, and a deep commitment to freedom.

Jiwa Merdeka, or the "Spirit of Freedom," is not just about our past struggles for independence but also about the
ongoing journey of building a nation where every citizen feels valued and empowered. At Imperial International School,
we strive to instill these values in our students, nurturing not just academic excellence but also a sense of responsibility
towards our community and our country.

As we raise the Jalur Gemilang with pride, let us remember that our strength lies in our unity. Together, we can continue
to build a Malaysia that is just, harmonious, and forward-looking—true to the spirit of Malaysia Madani.

Wishing you all a joyous Merdeka! May the spirit of freedom and unity continue to inspire us all.

Merdeka! Merdeka! Merdeka!

P/S: All staff and students are encouraged to wear traditional costumes on 13 September 2024 during our school-level celebration.

Mr Tristan Brendon Tann
Deputy Principal


